
 

 

Monday 11th March 2024 

 

PE Kit Reminder  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PE is a curriculum entitlement for all of our children but they are unable to take part unless 

they have the correct PE kit. 

Wearing correct PE kit during PE lessons and after school sports clubs enables our children 

to feel smart and part of a community, as well as maintaining safety. 

Our school PE kit consists of: 

Plain white t-shirt (with or without 

school logo) 

  

Plain black shorts or tracksuit 

bottoms 

  

Plimsolls or Trainers  

  

PE kit bag 

  

 

Our PE kit is deliberately affordable, smart, easy to wash and practical and can be bought 

online through our uniform provider Mapac: 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/southwoldprimaryschoole59nl  

Please support our drive to ensure all children are wearing the correct PE kit weekly to 

ensure we continue to maintain high standards here at Southwold. 

Yours Sincerely,  

James Mulvany 

Lead Sports Teacher, Viridis Schools 
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